
  

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

From: Michael Healy-Rae <Michael.Healy-Rae@oireachtas.ie> 

To: Mary Mitchell OConnor <Mary.MitchellOConnor@Oireachtas.ie>, 
Date: 27/01/2017 08:31 

Subject: Ticket Touting Submission 

Dear Minister, 

Revenue commissioners should be called in to investigate the market that is actually there and 

operating and thriving in this country where people are on a professional basis buying tickets and 

reselling them. They should be targeted to pay tax on their profits and I believe this would be an 

immediate knock on affect because if these people had to come clean and do what they are doing in 

an above board fashion they may quickly discontinue the practise. 

I wish for my views to be taken into account and all submissions are being looked at. 

Kind Regards 

Michael Healy-Rae T.D. 
Sandymount, Kilgarvan Co.Kerry 

Office Number:01 6183363 
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